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In the Golden 

Book this week 
 

Class 1 

Whole Class 

Class 2 

Whole Class 

Class 3 

Ethan and Sadullah 

Class 4 

Layomi and George 

Class 5 

Blake and Ayelah 

Class 6 

Jensen and Nevaeh 

Nursery 

Oscar and Jaydon 

Donnington Wood Infant School & Nursery 

Newsletter 
Friday 24th No vember 2023 

It has been a busy week in school and nursery. Reception have been busy baking 
and filling school with the smell of cupcakes! 
On Monday Classes 3 & 4 went on a walk around Donnington. They enjoyed 
looking for human and physical features and have created some super maps back 

in school.  
On Wednesday and Thursday Classes 1 & 2 have taken part in Pedestrian 
Road Safety Training. This involved learning in the classroom and putting it 
into practice crossing roads by school.  

Parent phone calls and meetings have continued this week (with some 
more next week). If you have not been able to talk to your child’s 
teacher then please let us know so we can arranged a convenient time.  

Breakfast Club 
7:45—8:40     
£2 per day 

More information from the office. 
Please come to the main front door for 

Breakfast Club. 

Jigsaw 
 

Next week we are 
looking for people who 

solve problems 

Next week’s word…. 
 

understand PE in school 
Children in school must wear school 

uniform everyday and have their PE kit in 
school all week. PE is a requirement of the 

EYFS and National Curriculum. 
 

Reception PE — Monday & Friday 
Year 1 PE — Wednesday & Friday 

Year 2 PE — Tuesday & Friday 
 

PE Kit—plain white t-shirt, navy / 

black shorts, trainers / plimsolls 

Attendance 
Whole School– 91.54% 
Class 1— 90.91% 
Class 2— 95.67% 
Class 3— 93.68% 
Class 4— 91.33% 
Class 5— 83.33% 
Class 6— 91.41% 
 

Lates = 17 

Lost Learning = 1 hour  

53 minutes 

Early Bird = Class 2 

Sleep Week 
This week we have been sharing top 

tips, ideas and information about sleep, 
bedtimes and wellbeing. There is more information 

on our website on the Early Help page. If you 

have any questions then please chat with Mrs 
Campbell or Mrs Butler.  

 

 

 

 

 
Re-opening 8:30—11:30 

Friday 1st D ec embe r  
in the Children’s Centre building (by 

the big car park) 

Eve ryone  welco me 

Starting School  

September 2024 
If you have a child born between  

1st September 2019  

and 31st August 2020  
you must apply online at 

www.telford.gov.uk/admissions  
There are no paper application forms. 

Even if your child is in our 

nursery you must apply online by 

15th January 2024 
If you have any questions or do not 
have access to the internet please 

talk to the office. 

Parents of Year 2 children need 

to apply for Junior School using 

the same online system.  

Thank you! 
Last week we raised 
£110 which will be 

split between  
Children In Need 

and the Anti-
Bullying Alliance.  
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